
One thing I’m beginning to learn in Chile is that there’s never a dull moment. New 
things are happening here all the 
time, and we’re excited to get to 
be a part of it. 


Toward the beginning of the 
month, we had a thief break into 
the seminary. He managed to find 
a weak spot in the security and 
get around it, but thankfully he 
didn’t get away with all that 
much. Over the next few nights, 
people would stay up keeping a 
watch there until we could get an 
electric fence put around the top. 
So far, he hasn’t been able to get 
past that. 


One of the opportunities I’m excited about is that 
Jason Holt is putting me in charge of the outreach at 
Liberty Baptist Church where we serve. They said 
that’s a huge part of what we’ll be doing when we 
start a church and this is a way during our initial 
training to get a lot of experience with it. We’re 
considering many different ideas and opportunities 
and are praying God will use us greatly in this area.


Leslie continues learning much in language school 
and advancing by leaps and bounds. Here she is 
(right) with her language school teacher. 


As has been the case for the last few months, the Lord has been allowing me several 
opportunities to preach and teach. One of my favorite Sundays this month was when 
I got to go teach a men’s split session at Cross Baptist Church (Pictured above). I 
thoroughly enjoyed teaching about what it meant to be a faithful man and to be able 
to encourage their pastor, who is one of my dearest friends here. 


July is going to be a packed month as well. I’ll let you know how it went in about a 
month! As always, thank you all for your prayers and support. Until next time!
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One of the young men 
from the English 
classes at Cross 

Baptist Church placed 
his faith in Christ after a 

youth meeting one 
night this month!


I received more 
speaking opportunities 
this month, and Leslie 
is advancing well in the 

language. 


Prayer Requests  

That the Lord will give 
us much fruit as we 
seek to revamp the 
outreach program at 

Liberty Baptist Church 
and see people coming 

to church as we 
advance past Covid.


We have Congreso 
coming up this month, 
which is a conference 

to encourage the 
church members to 

faithfully serve the Lord. 
It’s one of our largest 

events of the year, and 
we’re so excited for it.
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